Seinäjoki University of Applied Sciences

SF SEINAJO06
[bookmark: _GoBack]
>>> <Tapio.Pihlajaniemi@seamk.fi> 7.9.2015 6:51 >>>
Dear Partners and Colleagues, 

I hope your academic year started or is starting well.  We started ours some weeks ago and the students arrived on the 1st of September.

From that day onwards some changes of the international affairs staff at School of Technology and Seinäjoki UAS took place.  My colleague Ms. Riikka Ala-Sankila, riikka.ala-sankila@seamk.fi  is working  now as International Coordinator of School of Technology and from the same day as she was appointed to that position I started working as Manager of International Affairs while  Ms. Helli Kitinoja  started working as Director  of Education Export Project.   Most of you know them both extremely well and I shall be cooperating with Riikka for a while and forward your emails to her.  Thus the excellent cooperation with you and your universities will carry on.

You will be receiving some more emails and information about the same issue later – thus please forgive us “spamming”.

I also want to remind you of our IPW2015 at School of Technology where you still can register this week and look forward to meeting many of your at the EAIE Conference in Glasgow in a week.

Looking forward to hearing from you again and wishing you a wonderful working/holiday week and all the best.


With best regards

Tapio P.
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